WE WELCOME YOU TO OUR OFFICE!!

We are really happy you will be visiting our office and we promise to give you the very best orthodontic care possible. We also would like for you to ENJOY the time you spend in our office! To help us get to know you a little better, would you please answer the questions we have written below?

The name or nickname I liked to be called is
My favorite kind of music is
My favorite singer or music group is
The things I enjoy most in life are
My favorite activities and hobbies are
Do you have any family or friends who come to our office?
Their names are
Tell us something special about yourself that you would like us to know
Do you have any concerns about orthodontic treatment?

Thank you for helping us to know you a little better! We all are looking forward to meeting you in person!!

Dr. Hurst, Maggie, Stephanie, Marcia, Mindy, Lona and Lynsey